
 

  

 
 

 

We are delighted to share with you an overview of Christmas 

events for 2020. Arrangements will look a little different this 

year, but we are determined to make this Christmas season as 

special as we possibly can. 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Concerts/Performances 

It is really unfortunate that for this year we are not able to invite our parents to school for any 

performances. However, each class bubble will put together a short video performance that will be shared with 

parents.  

 

Tuesday, 1st December 

Official start to Christmas! 

Lighting of the Tree celebration assembly.  

All pupils can wear a Christmas Jumper to school 

 

Wednesday 2nd December/Thursday 3rd December 

PFA Christmas shops 

Please note specific arrangements as outlined in the November Memo. Reminders will be sent closer to the 

time. Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

W/C 7th December 

Virtual Christmas Pantomime 

The Great British Pantomime Association present: 

Goldilocks and the Three Bears. 

All pupils will have the opportunity to watch a live stream of the show. 

The pantomime has kindly been funded by the PFA. 

 

Date Viewing time and class / year group 

Morning session Afternoon session 

Monday, 7th December 10am – Nursery (am) 1pm – Nursery (pm) 

Tuesday, 8th December  11am – Year 4 1.30pm – Year 2 

Wednesday, 9th December  11am – Year 3 1.20pm – Year 5 

Thursday, 10th December  10am - Reception 1.20pm – Year 6 

Friday, 11th December n/a 1.30pm - Year 1 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Friday 11th December 

Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day. 

Children can wear their Christmas jumpers to school. 

PFA Surprise event. 
 

W/C 14th December Party Week 
 

Monday, 14th December Nursery, Reception and Year 4 

Wednesday, 16th December  Year 1 and 2 

Thursday, 17th December  Year 3, 5 and 6 
For their party day, pupils are able to come to school in party clothes, but please ensure they wear sensible 

clothes and a coat. They can also bring one healthy snack and one treat to have during the day. 
 

Tuesday, 15th December 

Foundation Phase (Reception – Year 2) Christmas Dinner in classrooms. 

 

Wednesday, 16th December  

Key Stage 2 (Year 3-6) Christmas Dinner in classrooms. 

 

NB: On Christmas Dinner days this will be the only option available so please provide a packed lunch if your 

child is not having a school lunch. On the Tuesday all Y3-Y6 children will need a packed lunch and, on the 

Wednesday, all reception – Year 2 children will need a packed lunch. 
 

Friday, 18th December 

10:00am – Christmas Service in school.  
 

School will close on Friday 18h December and will re-open on Tuesday 5
th

 January 2021. 

 



 


